
Welcome Back!

To Enter the Church:
1)  Tickets are no longer required to attend any Mass.  The number 

of persons allowed in the sanctuary is limited to 125 total.  Families 
will be admitted on a first come, first served basis. 

2)  Everyone who enters should be feeling healthy and well, and not 
exhibiting any symptoms of illness.

3)  Please arrive at least 15-20 mins prior to the Mass time.  Once the 
church reaches capacity or the Mass begins, the doors will be locked 
and no one will be allowed to enter.

4)  A face mask is required for everyone entering the church. A bandana 
or scarf can be used as a face covering.

5)  Greeters will provide you with hand sanitizer as you walk in.  It is 
recommended that you bring your own personal hand sanitizer as 
well.

6)  Ushers will seat you in pews.  Every family must be seated at least 6 
ft apart.

7)  Avoid shaking hands, hugging, or any other personal contact.  
Please do not congregate in the church or the parking lot before or 
after Mass.

8)  Areas are marked to maintain proper social distancing as much as 
possible.

9)  Enter through the front entrance of the church.  Exit through the 
side door closest to where you are seated.  The ushers will dimiss 
each row in order.

10) For your protection, the pews and other surfaces will be sanitized 
before/after every Mass.  For info, please call (210) 658-3816 during 
business hours.

For everyone’s safety, we ask all 
our staff, volunteers, parishioners, 
and guests to abide by the 
following guidelines:


